
 
Ljubljana, June 11, 2024 

 
TO WRRC MEMBERS, ATHLETES, OFFICIALS 

 

 

THE WRRC PRESIDIUM STATEMENT 

 
 

Dear members, dear all, 

Two weeks ago, the WRRC Presidium held an urgent meeting regarding the participation of 
some WRRC athletes and officials in a competition held in Russia. As noted in our meeting 
minutes, we determined that this participation was in violation of the WRRC statutes and the 
decisions made over the last two years regarding sanctions against Russia. 

The following sanctions have been applied: 

• A competition ban for 6 months for both couples from Hungary. This ban may be 
reduced based on a special written statement and an official apology from the dancer 
who wore a T-shirt with a Russian flag. 

• A one-year ban from all functions at WRRC events for both officials from Hungary. 

We also want to inform you that Katalin Kis has resigned from all her function inside the 
WRRC. 

Shortly after we reached our decision regarding these sanctions, the IOC posted a 
statement about the Friendship Games. We would like to emphasize that all actions of the 
WFASD are in line with the concerns pointed out by the IOC. Thus, we reconfirm our strong 
position that no WRRC members are to be involved in any of these organizations. 

Please also read the attached statement from WDSF. The WRRC Presidium strongly 
supports everything written in this statement. 

 
 

 
With Sportive regards 
 
WRRC President 
Miriam Kerpan Izak 

 


